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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 5:37 PM
To: Angie Calhoun
Subject: RE: DN 06836-2020

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

Angie Calhoun Delivered: 9/28/2020 5:37 PM

Angie, per your instruction below, the PDF file has been removed from the Consumer Correspondence for Docket 
202000139. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Hong 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 3:45 PM 
To: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DN 06836-2020 
 
09/28/2020 
 
Hong: 
 
DN 06836-2020 was sent in error, and it should be removed from the Consumer Correspondence for Docket 202000139. 
 
Thamk you,  
 
Angela Calhoun  
Regulatory Program Administrator  
Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach  




